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Vision Australia has produced a number of Public Policies which are available on our website. They are regularly accessed and referenced by a number of stakeholders including clients, academics, local councils, public servants and other decision makers. These policies are reviewed and updated every three years.  New policies are researched and developed as required.
About Vision Australia

Vision Australia is the largest provider of services to people who are blind or have low vision in Australia.  We estimate that there are approximately 350,000 people in Australia who are blind or have low vision.
Our goal is to support people who are blind or have low vision to live the life they choose. To help realise this goal, we are committed to providing high quality services to our clients and their families. 
We also work collaboratively with government, business and the community to eliminate the barriers people who are blind or have low vision face in accessing the community or in exercising their rights as Australian citizens.
Policy Development
Vision Australia has become an authoritative voice on issues concerning the blindness and low vision community through our extensive experience in service delivery.  We take a consultative approach to developing our public polices, which ensures that:

1. views expressed by staff, clients and other stakeholders are incorporated into Vision Australia’s policy positions  
2. our policies are informed by the contemporary political context and relevant evidence-based research
3. our policy positions receive buy-in from a variety of stakeholders across the blindness and low vision community and are disseminated widely 
4. insights gathered through our advocacy and lobbying efforts  inform our policy statements
The consultative process actively involves Blind Citizens Australia, the peak consumer body for people who are blind or have low vision, in addition to clients, family members, staff and other sector partners. All relevant stakeholders will be invited to comment on the draft policy during focus groups held via teleconference.

Feedback gathered through the consultations will then be incorporated into the policy, which will be sent to Vision Australia’s leadership team for final approval.
Any changes to the draft policy will be communicated to consultation participants, along with a plan for how the recommendations within the policy will be implemented by Vision Australia.

Further information

If you would like this document in an alternative format or wish to discuss it with Vision Australia’s Government Relations and Policy team, please contact us:

Vision Australia

Government Relations and Policy Team

Tel:

1300 84 74 66 (within Australia)

(+61 2) 9334 3333 (outside Australia)

Email:

government.relations@visionaustralia.org
Website:
www.visionaustralia.org
